
From: Pete Smithmier <smithmierp@yahoo.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/9/2016 8:17:16 PM
Subject: Re-entry into Beaufort County

Ms. Adams,
Thank you for your help. Please send me the link to the press release.

Pete Smithmier
 
Pete Smithmier
Top of the Eighth
Sun City Hilton Head

*****IN GOD WE TRUST*****
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